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September 2, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of The Palliser School Division’s Threat 

Assessment Protocol in response to high-risk and worrisome student behaviours. In order to 

enhance a sense of safety and security for everyone in our schools, Palliser School Division has 

zero tolerance for high-risk behaviours. Should any student engage in behaviour which 

threatens or appears to threaten the safety of others, our protocol for dealing with high-risk 

behaviours will be activated. Should you wish to review Administrative Procedure #317 – Threat 

Assessment Protocol, please visit this link Threat Assessment Protocol.  You might also contact 

Shane Cranston, Director of Learning, at the above address and phone number for more 

information as well. 

 

It would be helpful if you would discuss this policy with your child(ren). We appreciate your 

support in ensuring our schools are safe environments for your child(ren). 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tom Hamer 
Associate Superintendent, Learning Services 
 
 
 

 

https://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/about-us/procedures/1867

